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Item 18 – Members’ Questions    
   

From Councillor Kathryn MacDermid, Chippenham Hardenhuish  
   

To Councillor Mark McClelland, Cabinet Member for Transport, Waste, Street 
Scene and Flooding 

   
 
Question (22-19)    
 

a) As the local member for Chippenham Hardenhuish, may I expect to be 

informed of the opening date of the link road at Birds Marsh; and be involved 

at the opening event? Will you confirm that this will happen? 

 

b) What speed limit has been decided for the Birds Marsh link road? 

 

Response: 

 

a) The link road was opened on 7th October without ceremony. 

 

b) The speed limit has been agreed as 40mph. 

 

 

 

 


